
SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RD – 99.2% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 92.0%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.0% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RD 99.2% 

6W 97.5% 

1C 94.9% 

6F 94.9% 

2B 94.1% 

5C 93.8% 

RM 93.0% 

2BS 91.9% 

1P 90.4% 

5HM 85.4% 

3S Self-Isolating  

3IW Self-Isolating 

4B Self-Isolating 

4CS Self-Isolating 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
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Well done to…. 

Ana Gora 

For receiving a certificate from Bradford 

Council for completing the Summer Reading 

challenge. You’re a reading Champion!!! 

You continued with the reading during the 

COVID pandemic, Great work! See reverse 

of newsletter. 

ATTENDANCE 

We appreciate whilst we are in the 

transitional period of COVID with increasing 

bubble closures & self isolation attendance 

has been one area we are really struggling 

to ensure we maintain. Our Attendance for 

the year is well below. Please help us to do 

the best for our children to ensure we 

narrow the gaps caused by school closure. 

 Parent governor & 

foundation governor 

A position of parent governor role has come to the end of 

its term & letters have been sent out looking for 

nominations for the role. If your child is self isolating the 

letter can also be found on frront page of school website  

We also have several foundation governor roles available. 

As a C of E school if you are interested in representing the 

religious character of the school please speak to                

Mrs Smith. Thankyou 

Parent Consultation Calls 

Over the next few weeks the class teachers 

will be making phone calls home as part of 

the parent consultation for this term. Due 

to some bubble closures 3S and year 4 have 

been rescheduled once staff are back in 

school. If you have not made an 

appointment with your class teacher you 

can do so via the school closure email at 

schoolclosure@hstb.co.uk  

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thankyou for your support.                     

We raised a fabulous £232.15!  
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